P.O. Box 1524
212-83 Little Bridge Street
Almonte, ON KOA 1A0

September 6, 2011

To whom it may concern:
It is my pleasure to provide a letter of reference for Shawn Argue, Baird Construction.

During my term as Mayor of Mississippi Mills, Baird Construction was awarded the contract for additions
to the Almonte Community Centre. The tender was for $1.7 million.

The work was completed on time and on budget. | was particularly impressed with the regular weekly
update meetings ensuring that the town and all of the subcontractors knew exactly how the project was
proceeding.

The community has nothing but praise for the appearance and quality of work. | would not hesitate to
hire this company for any future projects.

J. A. (Al) Lunney
Mayor of Mississippi Mills, Retired

613-324-2390



